Dear Ms. Sharlene,

I just want to thank you again for your kindest call and good news about selecting me for a Web Developer position. I'm looking forward to joining EST to get acquainted with every team member.

Would you be so kind as to send the offer by email or in writing? I need it for a better understanding of all details and arrangements and the timeline by which I am to make my decision.
I greatly appreciate your time and look forward to hearing from you soon. Thanks again,
Staying Sincerely Yours, Daniel Blake.
